
Wisdom Lane PTA Meeting 4/15/24

Call To Order: Kathleen welcomes everyone to our meeting and calls the meeting to order at
7:00pm

Approval of Minutes: Janette asks if everyone has looked over the minutes from our last
meeting, and asked for a motion to approve the minutes. Lauren Sica and Faith Dermody
approve the motion. The minutes will be filed as written.

Budget: Mr. Fabiano goes over the budget for the upcoming vote. There are 3 propositions on
the ballot. The vote will be held on 5/21/24

Principals Report: Mr. Avelo-Shaw welcomes everyone, Wednesday is our NJHS and WLHS
Inductions. The Art Dept. is hosting a solo Art Show at the Library Thursday at 6pm. The artwork
will be on display until 5/1/24. We had approx 500 students opt out of the state test. Spring
sports are underway with games starting this week. End of year activities will also be
announced shortly. Final exam schedules will be released after Spring break.

1st VP: Lauren Sica No Report

2nd VP: Tara Reyes No Report

3rd VP: Yeliz Cipriano
Puravida- We sold 78 bracelets, we are waiting on shipment information, and will have extra to
sell.
We are also looking to end the year with a Rikos fundraiser
Joe’s Ice Cream Truck will start 5/3 and and continue through finals

4th VP: Ms. Going No Report

Corresponding Secretary: No Report

Delegate:
Honorary Life is 5/2/24 and tickets are still available for purchase

Standing Committees: No Reports

Nominating Committee:
The slate was voted in for the upcoming 2024/2025 school year. The executive board is as
follows:

President: Lauren Sica
1st VP: Janette Ruddy
2nd VP: Ronna Duarte



3rd VP: Yeliz Cipriano
4th VP: Ms. Going
Recording Secretary: Faith Dermody
Corresponding Secretary: Tara Reyes
Treasurer: Anthony LoPinto

Honorary Life:
We still have 15 tickets available for purchase, honoring Mrs. Fitzpatrick

Spirit Wear;
Sale closed during break, hoping they to be ready soon for pick up

Staff Rec:
Staff Rec will be held on 5/22/24 and theme will be baseball

Food Service: Jeanine Quigley

The kids like the various food options being offered and the kitchen continues to meet quality

control standards. I visited the cafeteria on boneless wing day. The kids like that there are many

options for dipping. They like the waffle fries, but on that particular day, they complained that

they were too crunchy. Regarding food waste, the district will continue to be in communication

with schools to determine the best and most manageable solution to help reduce food waste.

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 4/17

Septa: Next meeting will be 5/6/24 and they will be having budget presentation

Blood Drive is 5/1/24

Old Business: No

New Business: No

Our next meeting is 6/3/24 and will be in person

Adjourned: Kathleen adjourns meeting at 7:38pm

notes written by: Janette Ruddy


